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Joint Committee on Transportation Reinvestment 

 

Re: House Bill 2025 

 

Dear Co-Chairs Senator Gorsek and Representative McLain, Co-Vice Chairs Senator 

Star and Representative Boshart Davis and members of the Committee:  

 

 

I am opposed to HB 2025. Oregonians at this time in our history do not require – by 

any stretch of the imagination – more taxes and fees. We are being over-taxed as it 

is. The "wish list" of sponsors and supporters of HB 2025 seems to come from the 

mouths of those that believe that whatever they want they can have. Reality is 

saying, "you can't have everything!"  

 

Oregon taxpayer's requirements need to be prioritized and stretched out into the 

future. Time we have, probably an unlimited supply of it. Money, we don't have but, 

that can change. Every 'issue' isn't an emergency, every want is not a crisis. Stop 

using tax payers as the State's milk cow.  

 

I urge the Committee to stop this bill from going any further.  

 

Thank you, 

Richard Wisner 


